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February 27, 2013

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hartwell
3154 Skyview Court
Brighton, MI 48114

Dear Mike and Lisa,

Thank you for your continued support of 7 East! Your generous
donation of three thousand two hundred fifty dollars will help support
our 7 East Bereavement Program for the next year. It will be used
for our comfort care rounds, a palliative care workshop for our
nurses, and to purchase mailings for bereaved families. We will also
continue to use it to stock our comfort cart.

Thank you again, your thoughtfuiness is appreciated.

Sincerely,

\ Mr;e\wr, BSN\RN

/( Wz@ Nurse Manager
N



